

# Primary 2/1 Newsletter

## Welcome!

Welcome to Primary 2/1 with Miss

McMillan! I am thoroughly
enjoying getting to know the class
and we have had a lovely first
couple of weeks back.

Reading Buddies will begin this term with Primary 5.

## PE Days

Our Physical Education days are Tuesdays (indoor) and Wednesdays (outdoor).

Please make sure that your child has appropriate gym wear and trainers in order for them to be able to safely take part in our lessons.



### Curriculum

#### **Numeracy and Mathematics**

This term our focus for Numeracy will be on number processes and addition and subtraction.

#### **Literacy**

Primary 1 have started their FLIPP Literacy programme and Primary 2 have begun the Monster Phonics programme.

Children will receive a book a week to allow them to practise their reading skills. Primary 1 will begin reading books during Term two.

#### Homework

Homework bags will be given out every Monday and are due in on a Friday.

Please ensure that homework is done and returned on time as it supports your child's learning.

Children are required to bring in their book bags every day to allow us to use in class, please.

Primary 1 will begin homework during Term two.